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ANNOUNCEMENTS

Dunamis. Once a month, we gather together in corporate prayer to lift up the needs of the Rock. Join us
in the sanctuary this Tuesday, September 27 and experience the power of prayer!

Share Ministry: The Share Ministry bin is now located on the other side of the sanctuary, at the back (the
aley side), behind the curtain.

Now Hiring: The Rock Academy is hiring two teachers for our middle school. The position offers 100%
medical insurance and the pay range is $28-30k. Interested applicants must have aB.A. and either have
(or arein the process of obtaining) teaching credential. Resume and cover letters may be sent to Dr.
Richard Andujo at richarda@therockacademy.org.

Opportunity to Lead Worship: Luv-em-Up, the Rock’s ministry for disabled adults, meets every
Monday night for Bible study at Calvary Chapel Lakeside. Approximately 50-75 people attend each week
and they love praising God through song. Perfect voices and skills are not required. If you can volunteer,
even just once or twice a month, contact Bobby & Rosie Y ates at 619.312.0174 or ryatessd@yahoo.com.

Memory Verse: “All Scripture is God-breathed and is useful for teaching, rebuking, correcting and
training in righteousness, so that the man of God may be thoroughly equipped for every good work.”
2 Timothy 3:16-17

Prayer: Please pray for God to bring a Small Group Pastor to our staff in his perfect timing. Pray that it
would be someone who is passionate for small groups, has a clear vision for the ministry, and can provide
leadership for us asaministry.

Due to the quiz this weekend, there are no discussion questions thisweek. Here are afew suggestions for
your meeting this week:

e Attend Dunamis together as a small group!

e Plananight of fellowship — make it a game night, a potluck, or any event that allows everyoneto
get to know one another better.

e Go around the group and discuss what God has been teaching you lately.

e Have everyone share highlights and praises of what they learned during this series.
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